
June 22, 1999

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Rd
Columbia, MD 21046

Attention: Mr. Greg Czumak
Applicant: Nokia Mobile Phones
Equipment: 7190, Type NSB-5NX
FCC ID: GMLNSB-5NX
EA Number: EA93994

Correspondence Reference Number: 7933
Date of Original E-Mail: 05/25/1999

Greg,

This is in response to your e-mail of May 25, 1999.

1.) The Applicant will be happy to accept a value of 790mW on the grant.

2.) The analog device in question is a "piggyback" module with it's own
antenna and Grant. Please refer to FCC ID: LJPNRM-1X.

3.) Disregard the blank page in this section.

Any further questions please let me know.

Via Internet, I can be reached at  wgraff@mflom.com

Sincerely,

William H. Graff
Director of Engineering
M. Flom Associates, Inc.


